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Q. Further to IC-120 (3), 

a) In 2000, what was the total amount re-allocated from Island 

Interconnected Rural Customers to Industrial Customers? 

b) From January 1 to June 30, 2001, what was the total amount re-

allocated from the Island Interconnected Rural Customers to Industrial 

Customers? 

c) What is the 2001 forecast for the total amount re-allocated from the 

Island Interconnected Rural Customers to Industrial Customers? 

 

A.        Further to IC-120 (3), 

a) The total amount re-allocated from rural customers to Industrial 

customers in 2000 is $838,000.   This includes Rural Rate Alteration, 

which is applicable to several systems and an integral part of the re-

allocated amount.  This amount, along with appropriate interest, will 

be credited back to the Industrial Plan in the August 2001 RSP report. 

b) From January 1 to June 30, 2001, based on the actual RSP, the total 

amount re-allocated from rural customers to Industrial customers is 

$742,000. This amount, as well as the July and August amounts, 

along with appropriate interest, will be credited back to the Industrial 

Plan in the August 2001 RSP report. 

c) The 2001 forecast total amount to be re-allocated from rural 

customers to Industrial customers is $1,844,000.  This is based upon 

the 2001 forecast entirely, and has not been updated to reflect any 

2001 actual activity, including removal of the rural deficit re-allocation 

noted in parts a) and b).  Subsequent to the August 2001 correction, 

the September to December RSP will be calculated without further 

allocation of the Rural Deficit to Industrial Customers. 


